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Transport for NSW is carrying out 
essential work on the Newell Highway 
Upgrade, New Dubbo Bridge project. 
As part of our construction program, we will 
be relocating and installing utilities on River 
Street between Bourke and Darling Street. 
This includes relocating and replacing high 
voltage power poles.  
To enable this work, there will be a power 
outage required along River Street on Sunday 
12 November from 8am – 5pm.  
 

When and where we’ll be working 
As part of the works, our crews will be 
relocating and installing utilities 
underground.  
This work will take place on River Street, 
between Bourke and Darling Street. 
To minimise impacts, we will undertake this 
work within one day on Sunday 12 November, 
weather permitting.  
Our work hours will be between 8am and 5pm 
in line with the planned power outage. 
We have included a map over the page to 
show the location of work activities. 
 

 

 
How will you be notified?  
Under the National Electricity Customer 
Framework (NECF), Essential Energy is 
required to provide customers with a 
minimum of four business days’ prior notice 
of planned power outages to enable them to 
make alternative arrangements, if necessary.   
If you are impacted by the power outage you 
should have already been advised of the date 
and time of the power outage via Essential 
Energy’s standard outage notification 
process. A reminder will also be sent closer to 
the outage date.  
Residents and businesses are encouraged to 
make alternative arrangements if power is 
required during the period of a planned power 
outage.  
Customers who rely on a continuous power 
supply to operate medical equipment should 
plan ahead and contact us to discuss your 
needs.  
 
What we can do to support you 
Transport for NSW, in partnership with lead 
contractor Abergeldie, is working with 
Essential Energy to plan and minimise 
impacts where possible. If we can support 
you further please contact our project team 
on 1800 803 818.  
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Transport for NSW pays respect to the Wiradjuri people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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If you have any questions about the outages or require further information, please contact us via the 
contact information below. Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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